Jane Casey

From: Fancher, Virgil <Virgil.Fancher@dph.ga.gov> 2
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 3:39 PM

To: Jane Casey

Subject: Re: Request for approval: CEUs

Attachments: image003.png

Hi Ms. Casey,

| do apologize for the delay. Thanks for submitting the request for continuing education credit. The classes are approved
for Georgia Onsite Sewage Management Systems Installers, Pumpers and County Board of Health Inspectors. Continuing
education credit is awarded in 50 minute increments. At the conclusion of the conference, please send me the names of
the Certified Georgia attendees and their classes. They can be submitted in a chart or on an Excel spreadsheet.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Cordially,

Virgil Fancher, MPH

Training and Certification Director

Vector Surveillance Coordinator Supervisor Georgia Department of Public Health Environmental Health Section

2 Peachtree Street, N.W.

13th Floor

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Phone: 404-657-6534

Fax: 404-657-6516

Virgil.Fancher@dph.ga.gov

Reader Advisory Notice: Email to and from a Georgia state agency is generally public record, except for content that is
confidential under specific laws.

Security by encryption is applied to all confidential information sent by email from the Georgia Department of Public
Health (DPH). This message is only intended for specific recipient(s) and may contain privileged, private or sensitive
information. If you received this message in error, please delete it and contact me.

From: Jane Casey <janepcasey@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 11:24 AM

To: 'Jane Casey'

Subject: Request for approval: CEUs

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

While you are clearing your desk for the long weekend. Please consider the request for approval of CEUs related to the
2019 Onsite Wastewater Mega-Conference (sent Aug. 2).

The curriculum summary is attached. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Best regards, Jane
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To: Continuing Education/Licensing Professionals



